Dear Region 6 Drivers,
Last week, we demanded that Transit Systems immediately pay the stolen wages of 900
drivers which they have not passed onto drivers for over a year now. The company gave us

their word that they would come back with an answer by today and failed to do so.

Sadly, Transit Systems’ refusal to even respond with an answer today makes it

abundantly clear that they have no intention of passing on the hard-earned money of 900 bus

drivers.

~ Your delegates have met and decided to launch actions in response to the ongoing

unreasonable and cruel actions of Transit Systems. We will not let the company continue to
disrespect and devalue the important work we do as bus drivers.

The actions recommended by your delegates are rolling stoppages during peak hours starting
on Monday the 25 of July.

Your union delegates will hold yard meetings across all depots in the coming weeks to prepare

for the action and seek the endorsement of union members.

At this time — our unity as drivers is never more important and we need every driver involved in
this. A small amount of effort from every driver can make a huge difference in putting pressure
on the company.

Show your support by speaking to one driver who hasn’t participated in action and convincing
them to get involved ahead of the 25%.

Together we can and will win fairness from Transit Systems.

In Unity,
TWU & RTBU



